The Trashcan Contest!

Members of the newly formed Environmental Club say that Mount View students are still throwing paper into the trashcans!  Yikes!

TEACHERS….  Let's encourage our students to put paper in the recycling bins (not the trashcans) through a little healthy competition.....

1.  Remind your students to throw old paper into the recycle bin.  Then keep reminding them....

2.  “Inspectors" from the club will stop by your room to see if there is any paper in your trashcan.

3.  If your trashcan is paper-free, we will tape a "Happy Earth" on your classroom door.  (We know we're using paper for this... but only small amounts.)

4.  We'll report back to you with how many "Happy Earths" were earned by each team.

5.  In addition, we will randomly select teams of teachers for a  "head to head" competition.  You won't know if you're on a team or who you're competing with/against......  Just do your best to keep your trashcan free of paper.  Once inspections are completed, we'll let you know which teams were competing and which teams were winners.

6.  Then keep up the good recycling habits, because we'll be keeping up our inspections.  Maybe you'll be able to earn enough "Happy Earths" to decorate your door and ultimately receive an "Elated Earth."  

Ready to compete?  Good luck!
